
REPORT 
 
 
TO: Motueka Community Board 
 
FROM: Chairperson C Satherley 
 
REFERENCE: E859 
 
DATE: 18th July 2005 
 
SUBJECT: Monthly Report 
 

 
 
 
CHRISTMAS LIGHTS 

 
Chairperson Satherley and the Service Centres Manager will give an update on this 
item. 
 
 
WEBER BROS CIRCUS 

 
Chairperson Satherley and the Service Centres Manager will give an update on this 
item. 
 
 
STAFF BRIEFINGS 

 
In August the Corporate Services Manager, Mr David Ward, will be attending the 
meeting to discuss the Long Term Council Community Plan with the Board. 
 
In September the Community Services Manager, Mr Lloyd Kennedy, will be attending 
the meeting to discuss the Motueka Pool with the Board. 
 
I would like to ask the Board what other topics they would like to be discussed in the 
future. 
 
 
MOTORSPORT  

 
The Community Services Department will be holding a public meeting with 
Motorsport Clubs to discuss Motorsport in the Tasman District.  This meeting will be 
held on Tuesday, 16 August 2005, at 7.00pm, in the Council Chamber, Richmond 
Office, Queen Street.  Two representatives from each Club have been invited to 
attend. 
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C Satherley 
Chairperson 
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